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MINUTES OF ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Meeting held at the Re-Use Market, 3 Eucalypt Drive, Mount Gambier on  
Tuesday 28 August, 2018 at 7:30 a.m. 

 
 

PRESENT Cr Des Mutton (Presiding Member) 
 Cr Ian Von Stanke 
 
APOLOGY(IES) Cr Sonya Mezinec 
 
COUNCIL OFFICERS  General Manager Community Wellbeing - Ms B Cernovskis 
 General Manager City Infrastructure - Mr N Serle 
 Environmental Sustainability Officer  - Mr A Izzard 
 ReUse Market Coordinator   - Ms R Mobbs 
 
 
Due to a lack of a quorum the Environmental Sustainability Sub-Committee was adjourned with 
reports to be considered at the Operational Standing Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
11 September 2018. 


